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June 7, 2021 

To: The Town Council , Town of Palm Beach 

At the June 7th meeting for the Board of Directors of the Citizens' Association of Palm Beach , it 
was unanimously approved as a resolution to heartily support the beautification and historical 
education project for Phipps Park. The Board viewed a presentation given by the President and 
CEO of the Preservation Foundation , Amanda Skier and thanked the Foundation for 
spearheading this exciting project for the South End of the Town. 

Sincerely, 

Citizens Association Board of Directors 

Donald Singer - Co-chair 


